Faulk, Camilla

From: Flock, Brian M. (Perkins Coie) [BFlock@perkinscoie.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2010 9:32 AM

To: Faulk, Camilla

Subject: Comment Regarding Proposed Amendments to GR 34

| am writing to express my personal support for the proposed amendments to GR 34. As an attorney committed to pro
bono services to the indigent, | think it is important for Washington to adopt a consistent approach to handling requests for
fee waivers. The current ad hoc and inconsistent approach leads to attorneys and the courts spending unnecessary time
on these requests. More importantly, the current system allows for differing outcomes based on county of residence, or in
some cases, the particular official who hears the request. Determining indigence based on the same criteria used by civil
legal service providers in Washington will eliminate these inefficiencies and inconsistencies.
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IRS CIRCULAR 230 DISCLOSURE: To ensure compliance with Treasury Department and IRS regulations, we inform you that, unless expressly indicated
otherwise, any federal tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments) is not infended or writlen by Perkins Coie LLP {0 be used. and
cannot be used by the taxpayer, for the purpose of (i} avoiding penalties that may be imposed on the taxpayer under the Internal Revenue Code or (i) promoling.
marketing or recommending to another party any fransaction or matter addressed herein (or any attachments).
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NOTICE: This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information. If you have received it in error. please advise the sender by reply email and
immediately delete the message and any attachments without copying or disclosing the contents. Thank you.



